
I’m writing to express my opposition to HB 2959, which seeks to further criminalize street homelessness. 

This is a gross step in the wrong direction, and I am ashamed as a citizen of Oregon and a human being 

on this earth to see this up for discussion. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Evans 

(503)312-1211 


